3/1/2019

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for Kemal, who worked as a
cashier and barista at The Daily Bagel. As Kemal’s direct manager who worked closely
with him throughout his time here, I was impressed with his work ethic, attention to
detail, and eagerness to learn. I'm confident that he has the skills to do well as an
manager in any industry.

As a cashier at The Daily Bagel, Kemal demonstrated excellent customer service and
professionalism at all times. During his time with the café, Kemal was involved in a
school project that allowed him to create marketing materials for the café. This included
redesigning our website and creating menu brochures that were both eye-catching and
economical to print. In addition, Kemal took the initiative of creating posters for the café
and suggested several workflow enhancing improvements that are still used in our
processes today. Kemal is creative, professional, and helpful, making him well-suited for
leadership positions in any organization.

Please feel free to contact me for any further information. Thank you.

Chris Lee

7770 Regents Rd.

San Diego, CA 92122

(858) 453-9243



